
 

This week certificates 
were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Eddy, 
Elise & Elizabeth 

Dragonfly class— Lilia, 
Andrew & Spencer 

Butterfly class— Mila, 
Mylee & Abdulsalam 

Firefly class— Nelly, Ivy 
& Sofija 

Cricket class— Gretel, 
Grace & Arthur 

   

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never 

share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if comment-

ing on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

25th March—Y6 

SATs & camp 

meeting. 

28th March—

Outstanding 

Certificates 

Assembly 

28th March—Menu 

Change 

28th March—Y5 

swimming lessons 

26th March— Young 

Chef Rotary Comp 

29th March—Good 

Friday—start of the 

Easter Holidays 

Congratulations to our 

Dragonfly & Cricket class 

who topped the charts this 

week with 100% attendance  

2nd Firefly class—97.7% 

3rd Butterfly class & Ladybird 

class 93.5% 

 

KS1 Musician of the Year—

Andrew 

Highly Commended—Safia 

Wowed the Judges—Evie 

—————————— 

KS2 Musician of the Year—Remi &   

Kitty 

Wowed the Judges—Megan 

Most Original Performance—Elsie 

Highly Commended—Elora & Freddie 

DON’T FORGET 

Y6 Parents/Carers meeting 

on Monday 25th March 

SATs & Camp straight after 

school.  

.YOUNG MUSICIAN OF THE YEAR 

Congratulations to every child that took part in the Young Musician of The 
Year.  There were some fantastic performances and it was really hard to 
choose this year. 

HOCKEY 

 Mr Farmer organised some house hockey 

matches this week.  Y5 & Y6 had their matches 

this week—Congratulations to the winners in yellow house!  

Next week its time for Y3 & Y4. 

Mrs Wynn will sadly be leaving us next week due to a change in personal 

circumstances.  We would like to thank her for all that she has done for us 

at Banwell and wish her well for the future.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

